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Mg A.F, Fouche 
Maintenance Manager 
World Trade Centre Johannesburg 

P.O. Box 500 
Kempton Park 

1620 
21 February 1992 

Dear Sir 

Your letter of 17 February 1992 was tabled at the meeting of the CODESA Security 

Committee on 18 February 1992. We value co-operation between the management of 

WIC and ourselves and, hence, hereby request that Mr Fouche be co-opted onto this 

committee to further facilitate that co-operation. 

Thereby convey to you the response of our meeting to your letter in accordance with 

the points as you raised them: 

Written Action Plan: 

We believe that the dissemination of such a plan,-even to yourselves, would constitute 

inappropriate security practice. 

Gate Control: 
We are fully aware of the importance, not least in political terms, of keeping 

CODESA’s activities and personnel secure at all times, Gate Control is a key aspect 

of this and we take note of your remarks. 

Security Guards Alleged Misdemeanours: 
We will investigate this matter fully. 

Alleged Interference with WTC Security Routines: 

We hope that closer co-operation between this committee and yourself will obviate 

this problem. 

Training: 

We believe that the dissemination of such information, even to yourselves, would 

constitute inappropriate security practice. 

Security Personnel’s Dress: 
We take note of your objections. However, we find ourselves, given the curreat 

constraints, satisfied with the situation. 

Security Personnel’s Behaviour: 
We note your complaints. Please make specific details of lapses in decorum known 

to us. 

Litter, Vandalism, and Soiling of Furniture: 

We note your complaint and will remind staff of the importance of respect for other 

people’s property. Again, please make specific details of lapses in decorum known 
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to us. 

In your conclusion to the letter, you allege that sabotage is in fact occurring at the 

WIC. We take particular note of this serious allegation and ask you for full 

substantiation. 

Yours faithfully 

fp ls 

P.J. Nembambula 
Co-Convenor 
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